
Mr. Martinez and Mr. Gomes appointed as new members of AIBA
Executive Committee

Description

The AIBA Executive Committee appointed the President of the Spanish Boxing Federation,
Mr. Felipe Martinez Martinez, and the President of the Boxing Association of Sri Lanka, Mr.
Dian Gomes, as new AIBA Executive Committee members in accordance with Article 37.3
of the AIBA Statutes.

‘I am fully confident that you will be an important asset to the AIBA Executive Committee,
and that you will contribute your extensive boxing experience to expand and develop our
sport. I look forward to working together with you on the Committee,’ addressed Dr.
Moustahsane to the new EC members.

The post Mr. Martinez and Mr. Gomes appointed as new members of AIBA Executive 
Committee appeared first on AIBA.
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